
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR THE TRANSFER OF OWNERSHIP  

OF A RETAIL LIQUOR LICENSE 

 

Notice is hereby given that on the 7th day of January 2016, B&B Kelley of Wyoming, 

LLC filed an application for the transfer of ownership of a retail liquor license in the 

office of the City Clerk of the City of Gillette for the following described place 408 W. 

Juniper Lane, and protests if any there be against the approval of such license will be 

heard at the hour of 7:00 p.m., January 19, 2016, or as soon thereafter as so ordered by 

the City Council of Gillette, Wyoming, in the City Council Chambers of the City of 

Gillette located at 201 East Fifth Street, Gillette, Wyoming. 

 

Dated this 7
th
 day of January 2016 

 

 

       

Karlene Abelseth, City Clerk 

 

 

Publish:  January 11, 2016 

  January 18, 2016 


